
  
  

    
  

  
November   2020   Newsletter     

  
The  Executive  hopes  that  everyone  is  finally  getting  back  to  basics,  as  we  all  slowly  find  our  ‘new  normal’                     
after  this  unprecedented  year.  Unfortunately  over  this  time,  Rock  ‘n  Roll  Live  Northland,  Central  Otago                 
and  Hawkes  Bay  Junior  Rockers   have  chosen  not  to  reaffiliate  and  we  wish  them  well  and  hope  to  see                     
them   again   in   the   future.   
  

It  has  been  nice  to  see  clubs  getting  back  out  on  the  dance  floor  with  hops,  club  nights,  lessons  and                      
even  demos.  We  hope  this  continues  into  2021  and  are  able  to  enjoy  Rock  ‘n’  Roll  again,  without  any                     
more   interruptions.   

  
Junior   Nationals   2021   
Junior   Nationals   are   being   hosted   by   Kapi   Mana   in   Wellington   on   the   2 nd    -   4 th    April,   2021.   
  

Entries   and   assessments   due   6 th    February,   2021.     
  

For   all   enquiries,   please   see   our   link   on   our   website.   
  

 Junior   Nationals   Top   Team   Song   
The   Top   Team   song   for   2021   is:   
  

Mighty   Good   by   Ricky   Nelson 164bpms 2.16mins   
  

The   team   song   is   available   from   the   Association   Secretary,   on   request.   
  

Junior   National   Trophies     
Please  return  any  trophies  that  have  not  been  sent  from  the  2019  Junior  Nationals,  engraved  and                  
polished,   by   Friday   6 th    March,   2020.     
  

Courier   to   The   Treasurer   at   46   Lyndfield   Lane,   Newlands,   6037   
  

PO   Box   
Reminder   -   The   NZARRA   are   no   longer   using   a   PO   Box.     
  

Please  scan  and  email  to  both   secretary@rocknroll.org.nz  and   treasurer@rocknroll.org.nz  your  payment             
invoices,   statements   and   receipts.     
  

Judges   
A  warm  welcome  to  Marcia  Campbell  from  Invercargill  and  Talieya  Zainey  from  Drifters,  who  have  been                  
accepted   as   Trainee   Judges.     
  

Trainee   and   Mentor   mini   Workshop,   via   zoom   to   be   held   17 th    and   24 th    November,   2020   at   7.30pm.   
  

From   us   all   on   the   Executive   Committee,   have   a   good   Christmas   and   a   safe   New   Year.   
  

Kind   regards,         

  
Neva   Zainey   
Secretary     
NZARRA   Inc   
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